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                                                               Executive Head teacher: Mrs Andrea English

                                                               Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle 

                                                               Deputy Head teacher: Mrs R Farrow 









 Mrs F Tweddle                                                                                                    


18th October 2023
Dear Parents and Friends
Friends of The Oaks School (FOTOS)  Coffee Morning

We are having a coffee morning on 8th November at 10am - everyone is welcome. 
This is a chance to meet informally in school and get to know other parents. 
Refreshments will be available. 

We very much hope that you can attend with any friends or family and look forward to seeing you.

As part of our future fundraising events, we would like to hold tombolas and raffles. If you would like to donate any tombola or raffle prizes for these events it would be greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance. 
Kind Regards

Vicky Ross
Chair Person, Friends of The Oaks School
Name of pupil __________________________________________

I will  / will not be attending the coffee morning on: 8th November.
Signed ______________________________________________                                                                        
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